

November Newsletter

Parent Teacher Conferences

Parent-Teacher conferences are a great time to discuss how your child is doing in Preschool. The lead teachers have been busy evaluating and taking notes on each child. Mrs. Henke and Mrs. Ortell would love to sit and talk with each parent. We strongly encourage you to sign up for a time slot. We have split the class into 2 groups and assigned them to one of the head teachers. Please check the list for each teacher and sign up for a time slot. There will be a sign up board in the hallway outside of the classroom.

Even though your child has been grouped with a teacher, does not mean that the other teachers are not involved. We found this method to be the easiest to have them evaluated this year.



Mrs. Henke's Group:

Parents whose student is in Mrs. Henke's group will have the opportunity to meet with her on November 9th & 11th.

Mrs. Ortell's Group:

Parents whose student is in Mrs. Ortell's group will have the opportunity to meet with her on November 16th & 18th.

WFM Preschool

November 2020

Looking Ahead:

- © December Birthdays: 12/2
- © Christmas Program-Changes to schedule and details coming soon!
- © Christmas Book Exchange 12/16

Picture Day: November 4th

We are pleased to inform you that picture day is happening on November 4th.

Our class photographer is Mrs. Christie. Mrs. Christie has been taking our preschool pictures the last couple of years and she does an amazing job! No money will be due on picture day. Each child will get their picture taken. Then, a few weeks after picture day you will receive a proof sheet and order form. You can order if you so choose.

Any questions, please feel free to find Mrs. Nofzinger.



Special Days in November

Hat Day:

November 11th

Silly hats, baseball hats, beanies, chef hats, stocking hats, any hat will do!



Thanksgiving Feast Day

Every year we like to celebrate the Thanksgiving holiday with the kids. Snack will be replaced with a feast. We are planning on turkey, potatoes, corn and dessert. These items are listed on the November snack list on the parent board.



Thanksgiving Break

There will be no preschool on Wednesday November 25th & Friday November 27th.

Scholastic Book Order

Another Scholastic order will be sent home in November. Keep an eye out for it in your child's cubby.

The November order is a great opportunity to find gifts for Christmas. Due to December being a short month for school, an order form will not be sent home for December.

Our Christmas party includes a book exchange between the kids. Scholastic books is a great resource to find age appropriate books for the exchange.

The November order will be due in November 30, 2020. All orders need to be placed and paid for online.

Go to: www.Scholastic.com/bookclubs

Class Activation Code: GVN7J

WFM Preschool Info

1421 S Venoy Rd Westland, MI 48184

Phone: 734-728-3559

Email: preschool@wfmpreschool.com

Website: wfmpreschool.com

Page 2 November Newsletter